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As we wrap up this term, I want to extend a 

heartfelt thank you to the students, staff, families, 

and the community for warmly welcoming me. I 

have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know 

everyone during this busy term filled with sports 

carnivals, excursions, the Mother's Day 

celebration, Box Fit in Mungindi, and Themed 

Thursdays. Looking ahead to Term 3, I’m excited 

for camp, Book Week, the Mungindi Show, and 

tennis lessons. I wish everyone a safe and relaxing 

break—make sure to do something fun to fill your 

cups! I look forward to seeing all your smiling faces 

on July 22. 

 

Students have been diving into the fascinating 

world of technology, exploring how it has evolved 

over the years and the significant impact it has 

had on our lives. The school is fortunate to house 

the old telephone exchange, which has sparked 

great interest among students. Eager to learn and 

explore, they engaged with the historical 

technology, gaining a 

deeper appreciation for 

how communication has 

transformed and shaped 

our world today.  

 

 

 

 

Coming 
Events 

2025 

Term 2  

Week 10 

3/7 NAIDOC 

Boggabilla  

Theme Thursday 

Crazy Sock Day 

4/7 Last Day 

 

Term 3 

Week 1 

21/7 Staff 

Development Day 

22/7 Students 

Return 

 

Week 3 

4/8 Heferen Shield 

7/8 Murray Hartin 

Poetry visit 

 

Week 4  

13/8 Book Week 

 

Week 6 

25-29/8 Camp  

Lake Keepit 

 

Week 7 

5/9 Tennis – Sport 

 

Week 8 

12/9 Tennis - Sport 

 

Week 9 

19/9 Tennis – Sport 

 

Week 10 

26/9 Tennis – Sport 

Last Day 

 



 

 
 

 

 

The NAIDOC Day celebration at Boobera Lagoon was a joyful 

occasion filled with cultural activities. Felina and Ella delighted 

in weaving, while Winnie thrived in his element as he fished. Izzy 

had a wonderful time making Johnny cakes, embracing the 

traditional cooking. A heartfelt thank you to Shannon and Polly 

for joining us, and to Boggabilla Central School and Uncle Carl 

for inviting us to share in this meaningful celebration of 

Indigenous culture. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a visit at the school last week from 

Judy and Graeme (caravaners) to drop 

off some knitted teddy- bears they call 

them ‘Comfort Bears’. How lucky are our 

kids!! 

Generally, they donate to children who 

have lost their toys in a flood or fire or who 

have needed emergency medical care. 

It was a lovely gesture and very well 

received by our children. Thank you! 



 

 
 

 

 

The UNE Science Discovery Day at Garah Public School was an 

exciting experience for students. They explored the fascinating 

dinosaur world and learned about animals' paw, hand, and 

finger prints. The students examined various textures of rocks 

and leaves and discovered bugs in their natural habitats. A big 

thank you to Mrs. Adams and Mrs. Woodhouse for guiding us, 

and to Garah Public School for the warm invitation and 

delicious lunch. We had a fabulous time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Life Ed visit was a wonderful experience, 

and we were so excited to meet Healthy 

Harold! Kirra taught us valuable lessons about 

friendships, feelings, resilience, and kindness, 

helping us understand the importance of these 

qualities in our lives. The engaging activities 

made learning fun and memorable. We’re 

already looking forward to seeing Harold again 

in 2026 for more exciting insights into healthy 

living and well-being.  

 
Finally, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

Kristie Fleeting 

Principal 



 

 
 

 

 

Community News 

 

*A huge Thank You to Ellen Allen who has requested that funds 

obtained from sales of her book “Up On The Border” be donated 

to the Boomi Memorial Hall and used towards a new fence being 

sought. 

 

*Sunday 6th July 10am Boomi Memorial Hall Clean Up 

Following intensive works carried out within the Hall complex 

thanks to the retired builder President, Peter Vukovich. It is now 

time to tidy-up the premises for on-going works to be carried out. 

If you’re able to attend, it would be very much appreciated and at 

the same time see the new Supper Room. 

 

*Boomi Anglican Church 

Would like to thank BATS for the funds that have enabled the 

inside of the Church to be painted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

*Xmas In July Function 

Due to a Liquor Licence not being available for this function, it will now be 

BYO. Dress code is smart casual. 

Please remember RSVP for this night close end of day 7th July 25. 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 


